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World Book Day – Lower Key Stage Two
Dear Parents, 

As you may know, World Book Day is being held on Thursday 1st March. To celebrate, we have planned several book-related activities for that day and the next.
Year Three and Four children will be taking their lead from a fabulous book called ‘Charlie Small in Gorilla City’. Children are asked to dress as either a creature (for example, a simple/homemade tree frog mask) or person who lives in the rainforest. The costumes and outfits that children wore on their ‘Animals InTuition Day’ would be perfect!
We are looking forward to some really enjoyable days! 
Yours sincerely,
Year 3 and 4 Staff

